
Kane Allen 

 

Greenwell Point, NSW 2540 

Application: SSD-3846 

RE: OBJECTION TO WEST CULBURRA DEVELOPMENT MIXED USE SUBDIVISION  

I refer to the above application and this submission not in support of the West Culburra 

Development mixed use subdivision. 

The development will have a negative impact on the water way, Greenwell Point and the 

Crookhaven & Shoalhaven River has a well-established aquaculture industry, in the forms of oyster 

farming and commercial fishing.  

I believe this development due to the clearing of land and urban run-off will diminish the water 

quality of this estuary. This is why I do not support the West Culburra Development mixed use 

subdivision. 

 

 




